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Members of t\he Committee 

I congratulate the people who have demonstrated the imagination  and the ability to 

arrange another water sport.  

 

The major physical disturbance to the river, its natural inhabitants, other human use 

of the river, and the shoreline is too much damage to permit continuing this sport.  

Please pass SB1589 as soon as possible before more people invest in wave-making 

equipment.  

 

Bill Harris 

Willamette Swimmer and Canoeist  

503 228 3448 

Portland, Oregon  

 

 

 

 


